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DEPUTY PRINCIPAL MESSAGE 

 

Dear Northfield Community, 

 

What a wonderful term and an excellent start to the year. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the 
dedicated educators of Northfield for all their hard work 
this term.  

 

There have been many highlights such as swimming 
lessons, Harmony Day and aquatics for our senior 
students. Our annual sports day was held on 
Wednesday and as in previous years, it was a huge 
success.  

 

Special thanks to Sarah Carver for all her efforts in 
creating a wonderful day for our students where good 
sportsmanship and being active were celebrated. It was 
also great to have you, our school community here to 
share the day with us.  

 

I would like to wish you all a safe and happy break and 
we will see you all back on Tuesday 27

th
 April ready for 

another successful term. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Jasmine Marrett 

Deputy Principal 
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Friday, 9th April 

Last day of Term 1 

Finish 2:10pm 

 

Monday 17th May to Friday 28th May 

Dentist 

 

Wednesday 19th May 

National Simultaneous Story Time 

 

Wednesday, 26th May 

National Sorry Day 

 

Wednesday, 9th June 

School Photos 

 

Friday,11th June 

Photo catch-up day 

 

Tuesday, 27th April 
Term 2 commences  -  8:50am 
 

REMINDER 

Lost property 

 
The lost property box can be found out 
the front of the uniform shop.  Please 
check the lost property regularly.   

 

It is the responsibility of  the children 
and  parents to look for their own lost 

property.   

 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL CHILDRENS 
ITEMS HAVE THEIR NAME ON  IT 

 

Any items left in the lost property box at 
the end of term will be sorted by name 
and be available for pick up.  Items with 

NO NAME will be disposed of. 
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STARTING SECONDAY SCHOOL 2022 

Starting secondary school is unique this year where 
all year 6 and year 7 children will be leaving for 
secondary school. This means in 2022, year 6 will be 
the last year of primary school and year 7 will be the 
first year of high school. 

The process for óRegistration of Interestô for high school will be online.  It will be 
available to families from a computer, tablet or mobile phone.  The online form is 
only available for public school students.  If you are choosing for your child to go to 
a private school you will need to make time to visit that school. 

We encourage you to visit your childôs zoned secondary school before deciding on 
your final choice. 

Term 2, families of both year 6 and 7 will receive an email from the school with a 
unique URL for your child.   

Letters to families have already been handed out.  Please be sure to have your 
email addresses updated for the process to run smoothly for you.  If you do not 
have an email address or are unable to access the form please contact Cindy in 
the front office.   

PRESCHOOL SPORTS DAY 

Today we went out to the oval and participated in some fun 
games to develop our strength, balance, coordination and 
speed.  We started with a 50m sprint followed by the bean 
bag toss, sack relay and egg and spoon race.  Last we 
tested our strength in the tug-of-war.   

The weather was amazing and we had a great time.  The 
children were keen to share what their favourite game of the 
day was and I hope they shared their experiences with you 
at home.   

By being involved in sports games allows the Preschool 
children to develop a strong sense of connection to the 
school 
community and 
gives them 
opportunities to 
practice skills 
ready for future 
events such as a 
school sports 
day. 
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